
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Little Saigon Landmark in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Friends of Little Saigon located at 1227 S Weller St. Suite A, Seattle, 

WA 98144. 

 

This funding will be used to acquire property for the Little Saigon Landmark project, which will 

provide affordable housing, affordable commercial space, and a cultural center that is open to the 

public. This project is aimed to serve low-moderate income community members within the 

AAPI community, as well as provide affordable commercial rents to small businesses. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  


